DELEGATION
2018 JANUARY 22

Subject: Delegation before Council

From: Cory Redekop [mailto:cory@bbot.ca]
Sent: January-03-18 5:10 PM

To: Clerks

Subject: Delegation before Council

Good afternoon,

I would like to request an opportunity to appear before City Council as a delegation at the January 22" meeting to
discuss the results of our recent Business Walk exercise in the Big Bend-Glenlyon district. It will be a short presentation
of the results of our interviews with approximately 80 businesses which highlight areas of strength for Burnaby as a
business destination, as well as potential pain-points for businesses in that area.

The delegation will be comprised of:

Paul Holden
President & CEO
Burnaby Board of Trade

Cory Redekop
Manager — Policy & Stakeholder Relations
Burnaby Board of Trade

Let me know if you need anything further from me.
Take care,

Cory Redekop
Manager, Policy and Stakeholder Relations
Burnaby Board of Trade

cory@bbot.ca
604-412-0100 ext 1102

#201 — 4555 Kingsway
Burnaby, BC VSH 4T8
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Experience Vietnam

May 05 - 15, 2018

Join this 11-day journey through the history, culture, food and people of Vietnam featuring unique
experiences you'll never forget. Drift on the turquoise waters of Ha Long Bay, stroll past bustling street
vendors under the glowing lanterns in Hoi An, and visit rich historical sites from Hanoi to Saigon on this once-
in-a-lifetime tour of exotic and enthralling Vietnam. Find out more here.
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